
 
 

Timberline PTSA Scholarship 2014 
 

Dear Student and Parents: 
 
Timberline PTSA is joining with the Alpine Foundation to offer two 
students from TMS a $225 scholarship.  These awards will be 
presented in May of this year.   The monies will be given to them their 
senior year of high school. 
 
This scholarship is open to all 9th grade students who have a 
member of their family as a current TMS PTSA member.   
 
Scholarship applications can be picked up in the front office.  
Completed scholarship applications must be turned in to the front 
office by April 1, 2014.  NO LATE ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED.  
 
The application process includes: 
 

1. Complete the Scholarship Application Form (Make sure to 
include the names of the two teachers whom you have asked to 
recommend you.) 

2. Write the Essay  (Hand written or typed is acceptable – this 
must be YOUR OWN WORK!  See essay topic in application 
packet.) 

3. Hand out the Teacher Recommendation Forms to two 
teachers whom you have had at Timberline.  These teachers 
must be from core subjects (math, science, English, history).   

4. Attach a copy of your Current Year Grades.  (A print out from 
Skyward is acceptable.) 

 
Once these items are completed, please seal everything in an 
envelope and write PTSA SCHOLARSHIP on the front.  Hand it in to 
the front office. 
 
Any questions, contact Alicia Hilton at 801-717-6494. 


